

## **SEMESTER 1 WEEK 7 – MONDAY 6 APRIL**

**Present:** Amer, Donna, Deandre, Felicity, Dani, Mark, Oscar, Nat, Barry, Daniel, Patrick, Sarah Purvis, Vish, Sarah Tang, Rosie, Ibbey, Alison, Eden

**Late:**

**Apologies:** Miriam

**Absent:** Abbey, Sinem, Alex

Items:

1. Welcome, Apologies, (Flick)
2. Capacity check-in (Flick)
3. Last week Updates/shoutouts (Flick)
  - a. Careers - success at first PGP (Mark, Barry, Daniel).
4. What's on this week:
  - a. Mon: Law in Society abstract launches (encourage your friends to apply!) Theme: Crisis
  - b. Tues: Herbert Smith Freehills Practice Group Presentation via ZOOM(1-2pm - Careers - event is on Careers channel please press going now)
  - c. Wed: Interfaculty Pilates at 9am via ZOOM, Clayton Utz Practice Group Presentation via ZOOM (1-2pm - Careers)
  - d. Thurs:
  - e. Fri:
5. Events Sem 1 (AN + MS)
6. Zoom Technology & Security (AN)
7. Facebook posts + Advertisements (AN + BW)
8. Library update (AN)
9. Unsung heroes (AN + SK)
10. Any other matters

### **Updates/Shoutouts**

- Shoutouts for
  - Flick & Mark for careers events & reaching out to sponsors given covid
  - Barry for helping out everyone with zoom
  - Nat for dealing with faculty (Rita has said law faculty won't be using ProctoU)
  - Sarah for everyone turning into a Sarah for April fools

### **What's on this week**

- Clayton Utz
  - Mark – Not responding about their Wednesday PGP

### **Events sem 1 (Amer)**

- We're currently not offering many events in sem1. I understand most ppl want to have events on campus (assuming we're back in sem2) but I don't want to see this huge discrepancy. Try

and think of new events in sem1 or try to convert events pushed to sem2 to be held in second half of sem1. Miriam will post an updated calendar link. Talk to your cluster groups, go through events you're holding together & any possible events that could be held in sem1.

### **Zoom Technology & security (Amer)**

- With what happened with USU, USU will be sending info about how to deal w breaches.
- Have spoken to Dane & Connor about this and USU will be recommending:
  - 1) not to publish zoom personal meeting IDs & not to publish meeting IDs publicly on facebook
  - 2) if it gets out of hand to just end the event
- Just something to keep in mind
- Use your objective judgment on whether to shut the event or not

### **Facebook posts & ads (Amer & Barry)**

- Barry has a committee, each of whom is responsible for a different social media platform
- Amer – who is our point of contact for any facebook posts & ads?
  - Barry – still the same, just through airtable
- Amer – what about ads from outside
  - Is it directly relevant to law students & our members at suls?
  - If it isn't or not sure, contact senior exec & Barry
  - Especially be aware of different societies wanting us to post for them
  - Right now, things directed towards covid more lenient but if you get approached about posting things on facebook be aware of this
- Barry – instead of making a new post

### **Library update (Amer)**

- Library is trying to start something like an “online library” where you sign up via a form and they send them an online version of the textbook if possible
- If you know anyone that might be interested in this refer them to me

### **Unsung women heroes (Amer)**

- Engineering Student Society is organising a project to congratulate amazing women across different faculties
- If you know anyone that wants to get involved let Amer & Sinem know

### **Other matters**

- Felicity – Meeting next week?
  - Amer – No, I encourage you all to take a break, but please find time to at least meet with your cluster groups
- Nat – Journalist from Guardian
  - Reached out to Amer & Nat about any recent graduates interested in helping them with a story about how covid has impacted job prospects
  - Local student, someone under 25, graduate

- If you know anyone that would be interested, link them up with Amer or Nat
- Amer – anything you need help with for International Guide?
  - Alison – not right now but will reach out if I do
- Deaundre – Environmental Policy Pitch
  - Need people to chair pitches (time keeping, helping judges out if they need any clarifications)
  - If anyone wants to chair, will be at various times during the day, let Deaundre know
  - 21 & 22 April
- Sarah P & T – Introductory moot program
  - Final moot is next weekend but no judges are responding
  - So if you know anyone that's qualified to judge a moot (or if you're qualified to judge a moot) let Sarahs know

Meeting closed: 8:37